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Wimberley Institute of Cultures
Pie Social
Saturday April 22, 2023
11am – 3pm


It is time once again for our Annual Pie Social at the Wimberley Valley Museum.  Anyone can enter a pie (or pies) in the contest.  We will be judging pies in different categories including Fruit, Cream, Nut, Specialty & Children’s Pies.   

Awards will be given for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places in each category. A Grand Prize for Best Pie will receive a special award.  All winning pies will be auctioned along with several beautiful quilts.

Everyone is invited to come and purchase a slice of pie!  We will also be selling hot dogs.  Music for the event will be provided by Erik Hokkanen & Will Webster.  If pie, hot dogs and music aren’t enough, other children’s activities of fun & games will be happening.

Come see what an Old Fashioned Pie Social is all about!


The purpose of the Wimberley Institute of Cultures (or WIC as we are fondly called) is to foster interest in the historical, natural and cultural resources of the Wimberley Valley through educational and social programs involving both young and adult members of the community. WIC received a State Charter and an IRS number as a 501-c3 nonprofit corporation in 1987. The charter was granted to WIC for the purpose of educating the public in the history and prehistory of the Wimberley area. WIC owns and operates the Winters-Wimberley House and the Wimberley-Hughes House (aka Zach House) now all a part of the Wimberley Valley Museum. These are located just down from the Community Center and were listed on the National Register of Historic Places in 2002.  The museum is open to the public and admission is FREE!  However, donations are tax-deductible and greatly appreciated. 

The Pie Social is just one more way that WIC works to bring the community together in celebration.  Like the Harvest Moon Dance in the fall, also a WIC organized function, WIC sponsors activities that make Wimberley fun while preserving the heritage of the Wimberley Valley.  These two functions are the main fund-raisers that help to keep the Museum open for all!

Additional activities that WIC sponsors include the 4th grade class tours in March and the Scholarships that WIC provides to two graduating Seniors in May.  

